By L.J. Jackson
Harold - The day was cold as
the Stirling Legion and a small
crowd gathered at the ceno-
taph at Harold. As the bugler
sounded the “Last Post”, the
sounds of gunfire in the dis-
tance roused emotions.

Traffic was stopped both ways
. on Highway 14 from the time
of the marching of the colours
until the last moment of prayer
and thoughts of each individ-
ual. It was in Remembrance
of those who laid down their
lives that the crowd joined in
two minutes of silence.

At each laying of the wreath,
from each name called out, to

each salute, great respect was
paid for those who had lived
and died.

Remembrance Day at Harold Cenotaph

As the CFB Trenton 8 Winged Division marched up Highway 14, the highway became closed to moving
traffic until the Remembrance Day Service had ended.

The laying of the wreaths signalled the respect for each individual who gave their lives for the freedom of their family, friends and country.
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